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Hylden Advocacy & Law

Dear Mr. Eides,

This letter is to request a modification to license # 20130002243 for Carver Auto Sales Inc
at 1328 Point Douglas Road South, Saint Paul, MN 55119. We have the following requests:

e First condition be changed to number of vehicles displayed “for sale” be increased
from fourteen vehicles to eighty.

e Second condition be changed to decrease customer and employee spaces from
eleven to ten.

e Third condition to increase the maximum vehicles on the premises from twenty-five
to ninety.

e Six condition to adhere to updated 2018 site plan in place of the one dated
08/14/2009.

The new proposed conditions reflect the enclosed new site plan dated 05/04/18. Please let
us know if any questions arise or if additional information is needed.

Sincerely,‘

Natalia Madryga
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